
   

 

 

 

Week commencing 26th February 2024 

After a long wet and cold start to the year we are now entering Spring Term proper with all the 

colour, positivity and activity that brings to Wixams.  

We have started the term at pace with a number of high-profile events such as the head student 

election hustings and our in-house Careers fair. This marks the beginning of a very important half 

term for all students whether it be in mocks and exam preparation for Years 11 and 13, careers and 

next step planning for Year 10 and 12 or attendance of the many school trips that are planned. We  

Please take time to carefully read this edition of the newsletter and to double check event dates as 

this half term is shorter than normal but still as busy as always. 

Information regarding Year 11 and 13 revision and examination preparation days over the Easter 

holidays will be shared as soon as possible.  

We look forward to sharing the outcomes of the Head student elections with you soon and to say a 

thank you to our outgoing head students. 

 

 

Chris Stainsby 

Interim Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

Mock Exams 

Year 11 and 13 Mock Exams 

Mocks for Year 11 and Final Mocks for Year 13 are due to begin next Monday 4th March. Students 

have been prepped, have their timetables and should now be in the midst of revision. Please double 

check the parentmails that have been sent for full details of the exam procedures. 

We do of course wish all our students the best of luck. 

Mrs Hepburn and Mr Mercel 

 

 

Careers Fair at Wixams Academy 

We were very excited to welcome over 30 exhibitors to the careers fair at Wixams Academy 

on Wednesday 28th February. 

All year groups were invited to speak to the many companies and ask questions regarding 

careers. 

The feedback was very positive and more information about the event will be included and 

shared in our next Newsletter. 

Kind regards 

Mrs L Pearson and Mrs K Bastians 

Assistant Principal and Careers co-ordiantor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

Library Rules 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

World Book Day 2024 

We're excited to announce this year's World Book Day 2024 competitions. All details 
can be found on the attached poster and if you'd like to see available £1 books, please 
follow the link attached. Any questions or queries? Please come and ask me in the 
library or email me: jwestram@wixamsacademy.co.uk 

 

Your digital WBD token can be accessed here: https://www.worldbookday.com/digital-

tokens/ 

If you would prefer a printed copy, this can be collected from the library on request. 

 

https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/books/ 

 

Thanks, Mrs Westram 

Wixams Academy Librarian 

 

mailto:jwestram@wixamsacademy.co.uk
https://www.worldbookday.com/digital-tokens/
https://www.worldbookday.com/digital-tokens/
https://www.worldbookday.com/books-and-tokens/books/


   

 

 

Dance and Drama Department 

CLUBS will start week commencing 4th March. No Dance club on 5th March due to the Year 10 subject 

evening. 

Kind regards 

Miss Pereira 

Head of Dance 

 

 

 

 

 

Vacancies at Wixams Academy 

We currently have several vacancies within the Academy.  The vacancies are:- 

Non Teaching 

Office Manager 

Invigilators  

 

Further details can be found on MyNewTerm. 

 

Dates for your diary: 

4th March – 14th March Year 11 & 13 Mocks 

5th March Year 10 Subject meetings – In person on site 

6th March Parent Introduction Evening – Meet Nathaniel 
Wilson  

11th March – 15th March Year 10 Spanish Trip 

22nd March Year 13 Reports go home 

26th March Drama Practical Exam 

27th March Year 11 Reports go home 

28th March Last day of term – school closes at 1.00pm 

29th March – 12th April Easter Break  

15th April Inset day for Staff – school closed 

16th April Students back to school 

 


